
Dear parents/carers, 
 
I am really pleased to inform you that all students in Y11 will receive a diary to help, support 
and guide them through their final year at Horizon Community College. On Tuesday 8th 
November, Y11 will have an assembly about this diary, introducing them to it and 
demonstrating how it can be used effectively. Diaries will also be distributed this week (W/B 7th 
November) during form time. At the end of this letter, you’ll find attached some screenshots of 
the diary, however, you can also view an electronic copy of the diary here on the student hub: 
Y11 Diary 2022.2023.pdf 
 
Teaching staff will refer to this diary throughout this academic year, supporting your child 
create individual targets for themselves and plan their revision building up to mock 
examinations and their real GCSE examinations towards the summer. 
 
Please ask your child about the diary and support them with its use to improve their 
organisation not only throughout the year but for beyond life at Horizon when they will 
eventually leave us. 
 
Thanks for your continued support. 
 
Kind regards, 
 
Mr Menzer (Associate Assistant Principal – Quality of Education)/Mr Reilly (Head of Year 11) 
 

 

https://horizonccco.sharepoint.com/:b:/s/StudentHomeLearning/EYIL3xIKJKxNhG6m66ItCvQBCIPh5fnb3l84zzE5m29VPA?e=DxiliP


 

 



 


